
 

 

Dear St. Francis Families, 

 

The St. Francis Home and School Association (HSA) is pleased to welcome you into the St. Francis 

of Assisi School family.  The HSA is your “PTA”.  We invite you to attend our monthly open 

meetings and welcome any questions or concerns you have regarding home and school issues.  We 

meet the first Monday of every month at 6:30pm in the school library. 

 

The HSA goals include promoting a rich, quality Catholic education, planning and sponsoring 

fund-raisers and social events and supporting educational enrichment programs.  The HSA involves 

students, families, faculty and staff, and Resurrection and Saint Francis of Assisi Parishes.  The 

officers are happy to accept any calls or emails from you regarding questions or concerns you have 

throughout the school year.  If we do not know the answer, we will help you find someone that 

does.  

 

The 2020-21 officers are: 

 
NAME POSITION 

Josh Noser Co-Chair 

Erin Cook Co-Chair 

Adam Palen Treasurer 

Cassie Mueller Secretary 

Nichole Romo St. Francis Rep. 

Annie 

Leisenheimer 

Resurrection Rep 

Margi Newkirk Teacher Rep 

 

We would also like to invite you to volunteer this year at school.  Please click on the link provided 

in the email to sign up for volunteer opportunities through the year. The need for volunteering is 

great, and so is the reward!  

 

Look for upcoming HSA meeting notifications in the ​Weekly Broadcast​. Please consider dropping in 

on our monthly meetings. You may contact the HSA by emailing stfhsa@rcsmn.org. We look 

forward to hearing from you. 

 

Have a great school year. 

 

 

Josh Noser and Erin Cook 

Co-Presidents  


